innona park neighbors association

VOLUME 1 NO. 3

WINNONA PARK NEIGHBORS ASSOCIATION NEWSLETTER

_MAY 1977

Block Captains

Neighbors helping neighbors
is what WPNA is all about. The
Block Captain Committee has met
twice to discuss how we can best
put this philosophy into action omn
a street by street basis.

Recognizing that people are
involved with many activities al-
ready, Block Captain meetings will
be kept to a minimum and responsi-
bilities will be limited so that
it will not be a burden. Current
duties: heading a telephone chain,
and insuring delivery of the news-
letter to the block. (Right now,
only a few people are delivering.)

Block Captains are needed on
every street except Kirk Road,
Inman Drive, Mimosa Drive, Chevelle
Lane, Missionary Court and
Missionary Drive. If you are in-
terested in helping out, please
call Nancy Leitch (377-0856 after
6:00 P.M.)

LAST MEETING

At the April 24 meeting of the
Winnona Park Neighbors Association,
the Mayor and City Manager of
Decatur listened. as Winnona Park
residents expressed their thoughts
about aspects of growth and develop-
ment of their neighborhood and the
city. The following list represents
some of our interests and ideas for
Decatur.

- Do not want our neighborhood
surrounded by four lane.

- No more or even less traffic on
Candler.

- Want more mini parks.

- More parking.

— Courteous bus drivers and more
bus routes.

- Single family zoning.

- Bike lanes.

- City-wide energy saving regula-
tions.

— Publish land use and zoning maps.

The city planners will try to
incorporate our thoughts into the
long range plans for Decatur.
Mayor Crichton invites your con-
tinued contributions and sugges-
tions.

The Picnic

The May meeting of the Winnona
Park Neighbors Association will be
held on Sunday afternoon, May 22.
This will be a social meeting, and
a picnic has been planned for 5-7
PM on the Winnona Park School
grounds. WPNA members, their
families, and friends are invited
to attend.

The menu. for the picnic is as
follows: chicken, salad, dessert,
and beverage. Please bring these
four items in quantities which will
feed you, your family, and your
guests. The food will be placed
at a central location on the school
grounds and will be shared at the
dinner hour, 6 PM. The Associa-
tion will provide the utensils for
eating, paper plates, and cups for
the beverages.

The enthusiasm of the group
will dictate the afternoon activi-
ties. If you are interested in
organizing some sporting events,
please provide the necessary equip-
ment. If you are interested in
indulging in a leisurely after-
noon, please bring your favorite
chair. Whatever activity you
choose, please include in it your
neighbors and friends in the WPNA.
We anticipate a fun afternoon for
alill

NOTE: 1In case of rain, the picnic
will be held in the school audi-
torium.
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Nelghbors' Exchange

FREEBIES - Adorable black, gray,
and white two month old long
haired kittens ready for
adoption. Potty trained.
Call 875-7020, Kay Sivills.

NEEDED - House and dog sitter -
June 14-28, Call 373-8698
after 6 P.M.

HOUSES for sale - 325 Winnona Dr.
4 BR, den, recently remodeled
kitchen $35,000.
306 Shadowmoor - 3 BR, 1 bath,
family room. Double lot, low
30's. Fossett Realty - 377-
0116, 284-3549.

ATIR CONDITIONER - Norge 220v.
window unit. $75. 378-5916.

CAKES - decorated for any occasion,
any size. Barbara Cochi,
377-6162.

GENERAL YARD WORK - Bill Elton,
378-5340

Share your talents, services,
products, etc. by calling Patty

Bonner, 373-5874 or Carlene Duncan,

37 3-8698.

sDCC Housing

Housing will be the focus at
the May meeting of the South
Decatur Community Council. Agnes
Scott President Marvinm Perry will
be on hand to discuss the plans
for the houses Agnes Scott owns
in the area.

Other topics will include a
rehabilitation program for the
area, and a community marketing
plan for repossessed homes, such
as is working in the East Lake
neighborhood.

The meeting will be at 7:30
PM on Tuesday, May 17, at the
Mead Road Community Center, 135
Mead Road.

Betty & Dennis Bellville
Patty Bonner

Ann Busby

Carlene Duncan

Nancy Leitch

Mary Oetjen

Brenda Price

Willie Ruth Sheppard
Henry Slack
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GlassRecycling

The Seekers, the youth group
of the East Lake United Methodist
Church is collecting glass to
recycle to raise money for their
group. If you have glass to do-
nate, place it in bags or boxes
and take it to the church between
10:00 A.M. and 12 noon on the
third Saturday of each month.

The church is located at 2500
Boulevard Drive, N. E.

If vyou cannot take the glass
to the church, call 377-5481,
9:00 A.M. to 4:00 P.M. Monday
through Friday to make arrange-
ments for the glass to be picked

up .

Be ecological and help the
young people earn some money.
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People

THANKS TO

Mrs. Eloise Dixon for keeping the
nursery at the April meeting.

Steve Burrows for the WPNA sign
he designed for the front of the
school and for help on the
Neighbors News.

Ann Creighton, Helen Myers and
Curtis Branscomb for listening

so attentively to our wants, needs
and desires for our neighborhood.

Representative Eleanor Richardson
for her letter of support and her
donation to WPNA.

Senator Bud Stumbaugh for his
letter of support.



